

Merton Street, Banbury, OX16 4RX Telephone: 01295 263240 Email: office@dashwood-aspirations.org Web: dashwood-aspirations.org

Sarah Gordon-Weeks - Acting Principal

11 November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that I have been made aware of an attempted child abduction by a man that took place on Howard Road this morning at approximately 8.50 am. He attempted to take a child out of the back of a car but was prevented by the driver getting away. He has been described approximately 5 ft 7, dark hair and was in a white van.

The Police have been informed and they are sending PCSOs to patrol the area this afternoon.

I know this is distressing but please can you all be vigilant and talk to your children about stranger danger. We will of course of do this in school too.

If you allow your child to walk home because they are in year 6, please contact us to let us know if you would like to make alternative arrangements.

Yours sincerely

S. Gordon-Weeks

Mrs Sarah Gordon-Weeks **Acting Principal**























